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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 14th February 2006

Question No 13
Question: Cllr C Keane
"To ask the Manager to have the laneway between Glenbrook Park to Willbrook road cleaned?”
Reply:
The engineer in charge of the Cleansing Section reports that there are leaves and a small amount of litter to be removed from the laneway in question.  This cleaning work will be done in the very near future.

